
 

 

 

 

 

Life at the Aisle of Pines 

 

Samuel Hallett Family 

The Wayne History Group was fortunate to recently acquire a 
significant donation of Hallett family items. The collection includes 
historical letters, diaries, photographs, family china and silver. We 
will be displaying this collection at the Open House. Also, two of 

s great, great granddaughters, June and Margot will 
be present that day. They have many memories to share as their 
grandmother lived at the Aisle of Pines as a child. Please join us to 
welcome June and Margo and thank them for their generous gifts  
that will help us preserve the history of the Town of Wayne. 

 
Refreshments will be served. 


